
March 13th, 2024 Minutes

● Attendance Megan McKenzie, Tad and Aminda Horton, Tiffany Heyse, Erin Wohlberg,
Jasmine Mott, Charlotte Nickelson, Amy Lindeau, Carlin Shinn, ,Megan McVannel
Andrew Frigon, , Randy Fountain, Logan Brower, Bridget EnnisAshela Trevino

● Treasurer Report
○ Money from Preschool PSO has been deposited $1218.74
○ Applebee’s money- private donation $20
○ Boxtop money $64.50

● Non-Profit update
○ Still working on it
○ Charlotte has sent in all the paperwork, but legal zoom still says there is

something missing, but when she calls they say it is all there
○ A waiting game now

● Fundraiser update
○ Applebees - $690.83 raised

■ Board thought this was a great amount and you didn’t need lots of
manpower

■ Few issues with ordering online, needs to be noted for next year that you
need to pay inside for it to count for the school

■ Went through the school district, because we are not a non-profit yet.
They will cut us a check when it comes in

○ Spirit Wear
■ Amy and Tiffany have put together a list of items we might want to sell,

sizes adult and youth
● Shirt
● Sweatshirt - hoodie and zip
● Joggers
● Hat
● Vinyl decals

■ What price do we want to sell at? See order form
● Possibility of doing a hat giveaway to encourage sales, but it woud

have to be a no purchase necessary
● Idea shot down for this spirit sale

■ When to send orders home?
● Flyers to go home after break April 3, so that they don’t get lost in

the spring break mess
● Collect orders Wednesday April 17th, but actual last day friday

April 19th, to catch last minute orders
● Post to facebook page
● Erin will put items on square for purchasing

■ Was mentioned that we might get questions on
● when the next sale might be
● Will we do different colors
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● Scholastic Magazines for 24-25 school year
○ Charlotte will create a google form for scholastic news
○ Paper vs online
○ The renewal is in october

● Questions/Concerns
○ Tabled budget changes from last meeting

■ Decided to lower the amount of teacher support from $100 to $75,
parapros to $50, need to get count of paras

○ Erin 3D printed bookmark holders for the librarians for librarian appreciation week
■ Possibly make pen cups for secretaries with names

○ The teachers were very appreciative of all the snacks for conferences ‘
■ The meat and cheese trays were amazing
■ Set up in 2, 3, 4 staff areas, with each area having different options
■ Staff got to intermingle more, especially the preschool staff

● Principals Report

Meeting adjourned at 7:48pm

Next meeting April 10th at 7pm


